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S3 wants to thank SMG9 for their answer on the subject of rejection of non ciphered calls for
GPRS and for the work they have produced in order to support this feature.

Unfortunately, S3 has not been able to reach a consensus on a stable mechanism to implement
this feature, and it has therefore been decided to continue the work on this topic in release 00. A
work item description has been drafted and is intended to be presented for approva at the next
SA plenary in June. The work item includes this feature for both GPRS and 3GPP systems.

S3 expects to reach a decision in the next meeting in Oslo (August 1-4) in order to be able to
provide involved groups with a complete mechanism to implement this feature.

Contact:

Sébastien Nguyen Ngoc, France Telecom
Sebastien.nguyenngoc@francetel ecom. fr
+331452947 31




